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Comments: I strongly oppose the development and expansion of the Holland lake recreation area for a multitude

of reasons. First and foremost, handing over special rights and privileges to a mega multi million dollar

corporation is not the intended use of public lands. This resort would appeal to the wealthy and reduce, restrict,

and potentially stop free public access to the national forest for other visitors. On top of that, an environmental

impact assessment should not be skipped over when the proposed development is vastly increasing the size and

footprint of the current lodge and it's buildings. Increased use of RVs and watercraft will inevitably drain toxins

into the lake, not to mention the runoff from the massive construction project that would ensue.


